Project	IEEE P802.15 Working Group for Wireless Personal Area Networks (WPANs)		
Title	Memo of Tele-Conference Call for TG3c, 2008 Aug 6		
Date Submitted	[Aug, 2008]		
Source	[Tuncer Baykas] [NICT] [Yokosuka,Japan]	Voice: Fax: E-mail:	<pre>[ ] [ ] tuncerbaykas@nict.go.jp</pre>
Re:			
Abstract	Minutes of August 6th teleconference		
Purpose	Minutes of August 6th teleconference		
Notice	This document has been prepared to assist the IEEE P802.15. It is offered as a basis for discussion and is not binding on the contributing individual(s) or organization(s). The material in this document is subject to change in form and content after further study. The contributor(s) reserve(s) the right to add, amend or withdraw material contained herein.		
Release	The contributor acknowledges and accepts that this contribution becomes the property of IEEE and may be made publicly available by P802.15.		

## IEEE P802.15 Wireless Personal Area Networks

#### Memo of Tele-Conference Call for TG3c, Aug 6, 2008

Date: Aug 6th, 2008,

#### Attendees:

James Gilb (Sibeam), Reed Fisher (Oki), Bruce Bosco (Motorola), Shuzo Kato, Hirosi Harada ,Akio Iso, Fumihide Kojima, Ryuhei Funada , Tuncer Baykas, Azizur Rahman (NICT), Hiro Nakase (Tohoku University), Vered Bar, Noam Livneh (Qualcomm), Changsoon Choi (IHP), Yasunao Katayama (IBM), Raymond Yu Zhan (Panasonic), Makoto Noda, Hiroyuki Yamagishi, Keitarou Kondou (SONY)

## **Discussed Document:**

15-08-0561-00-003c-av-phy-lb43-suggested-resolutions.pdf

## **Action Items:**

- 1. All group members may send comments affected by accepted resolutions to James Gilb, he will prepare a motion to be voted in Hawaii.
- 2. If group has a general agreement on resolutions of some comments during teleconferences, resolutions should be sent to James Gilb and he will prepare another motion to resolve them quickly.
- 3. James Gilb will provide information about AV LRP performance in real life environment in September meeting.
- 4. For Comments 100-102 the resolution table will be provided by James Gilb.
- 5. There is a possible change in the naming of 'burst', group should check all resolutions with the term burst and change them if necessary.
- 6. James Gilb should check how many times 'CP' is used for cyclic prefix.

# What discussed:

- 1 Discussion on AVPHY comments (08/561r0)
  - 1.1 All comments about Common Mode and MMC PNC are summarized.
  - 1.2 Shu Kato asked if there is any other place to put video information other than the Mac header. James Gilb said it is possible but MAC header is the best option.

- 1.3 Kato-san asked the difference between AV and Standard aggregation. James replied it is mostly the lack of AV information in standard aggregation header
- 1.4 The discussion on merging Av and Standard aggregation should continue.
- 1.5 Shu Kato agreed with antenna connector comment resolution in the text.
- 1.6 About beamforming comments, Shu Kato agrees in principle. Group members from NiCT will check them in detail.
- 1.7 Group will continue on discussion about merging different PHYs in Hawaii.